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Chelsea,
Confirmed, thank you. Nice talking to you.

Jeff Segler

On Wed, Mar 26, 2025 at 4:14 PM Ashcraft, Chelsea <chelsea.ashcraft@lacnm.us> wrote:
Good Afternoon Mr. Segler,

Thank you again for taking the time to speak with me today. It was a pleasure learning more
about your perspective on the events surrounding your painting.

I’m writing to formally document our conversation regarding the adjusted purchase price of
your oil painting, The Boys of Pajarito Plateau. As discussed, you’ve reduced the price from
$55,000 to $45,000. I sincerely appreciate your openness in this matter, and I will inform the
Art in Public Places Board of the updated price at their Special Meeting in April. The exact
date for this meeting will be discussed during tomorrow's regular APPB meeting.

Please reply to this email to confirm the price adjustment.
Once again, thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,

Chelsea Ashcraft

Sr. Management Analyst & Staff Liaison for APPB
Los Alamos County

Community Services Dept.

(505)662-8261 Direct
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